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We wanted to take a moment to let you
know how thankful we are to work

alongside all of you, our compassionate,
community-minded family. We wish you
and yours all the best this Thanksgiving

and throughout the holiday season.

UPCOMING EVENT!
We are now accepting individual and corporate sponsorships for our holiday

basket giveaway. This year, we will be giving out 800 baskets!! A distribution of
this scale could only happen with the support and joint collaboration with all of

you and our companion organizations. Visit our website at
www.losojos.org

to take part in this incredible community holiday event.
 

http://losojosdelafamilia.org
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